

City of Concord, New Hampshire

Mayor Byron O. Champlin

TO: Members of City Council

FROM: Mayor Byron O. Champlin

DATE: May 8, 2024

RE: Community Development Advisory Committee (CDAC) Reappointments

I propose the reappointment of the following individuals as General Public Representatives to the Community Development Advisory Committee for three-year terms that will expire April 30, 2027.

- Jeffrey Bart, 69 Snowshoe Trail, Hopkinton, NH.
- Michael Gfroerer, 12 Tahanto Street, Concord, NH.
- Janet Sprague, 12 Cricket Lane, Concord, NH.

In accordance with Section 18 of the City Council Rules, this proposed appointment is being distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action at the June 10, 2024 City Council meeting.